
 

51st International Eucharistic Congress
Circular 2015-05

To: All Parish Priests

A great international event-once in a lifetime that happened here last
February 1937 – will happen again in Cebu on 24-31 January 2016: The 51st

International Eucharistic Congress.

In order to successfully support Cebu in hosting this 51st International
Eucharistic  Congress,  all  Dioceses  in  the  Philippines  is  being  requested  to
support IEC’s fund raising campaign  Piso Para sa Misa ng Mundo (PPMM)
that  reminds  us  of  Pondo  ng  Pinoy (PnP).   This  is  intended to  drum  up
interest  on  IEC-2016!   So  please  submit  the  collection  monthly  to  the
Chancery  which  will  forward  the  sum total  in  your  name to  Cebu every  3
months.

The Magellan Cross also will visit our Diocese on 24 June to 26 June
2015.  It will come from Caloocan on 24 June and Novaliches will bring the
Cross-Symbol  to  Antipolo  on  26  June.   To  drum  up  and  encourage
participation and attendance to the 51st IEC in 2016, let us all ask Tri-media –
Print, TV, and Radio to cover the Magellan Cross Visit in order to promote and
increase mileage and awareness for the upcoming IEC.

Given in the Chancery in Fairview, Quezon City, 28 February 2015.

        Most Rev. Antonio R. Tobias, DD
 Bishop

Attested to by:

Rev. Fr. Reynaldo Percival S. Flores
Chancellor


